
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                   Prayer Letter – March 2024 
 

Dear Praying Friends,  
 

Thank you, once again for your prayers and financial support of 

our ministry   

 

With a population of 1.6 million people, Córdoba is the second-

most populated city in Argentina.  It is located in the central part 

of the country about 435 miles northwest of Buenos Aires.  Last 

month I had the privilege of traveling to this great city to visit our 

missionaries, David and Hannah Owens.  They told me of the 

many opportunities for mission work in Córdoba, and the need for 

more workers.  Please join us in praying that the Lord would send 

laborers into this vast harvest field. 

 

What a blessing it was to get to know this precious missionary 

family, and how blessed the people of Córdoba are to have them!  

They are truly a gift from God!  While there, I was able to see the 

beautiful connection that the Lord has established between the 

Owens family and the people that they have reached with the 

Gospel.  This special bond, between the preacher and his people, 

will enable them to work side by side to fulfill the Great 

Commission and win many souls for Christ.  Please join in praying 

for the Lord’s continued blessings upon the ministry of the Owens 

Family.  Pray for his new converts German and Carlos.  Pray for 

their daughters Iggy, Zoey and Ellie, that they would learn 

Spanish.    

 

The Lord willing, on April the 3rd, I will be traveling to 

Valledupar, Colombia to visit our missionaries and good friends, 

Michael and Martha Hart.  Please join me in praying that the Lord 

would guide my steps and make me a blessing to this precious 

family.   

 

In Christ,                               SENDING CHURCH: 

                                             Calvary Baptist Church 

                                      P.O. Box 565 – Hampton, GA. 30228   

Bruce Berry                    

CONTACT INFO: 470-332-7168    bruceberry@mwbm.org/              
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